
What Is: 

Weekly Wild Wednesday      

 

Ruth Rose and her dogs Buddy (Left) and Mandy (Right) 

Wild Wednesday is a way to learn new things while sharing progress--- for 

anyone who is interested in the fun and relaxed “Grow Wild With Us!” project. 

Wild Wednesday started in September of 2020, as a way to document the 

beginning of ‘Learn and Laugh right along With Us’ projects. It soon expanded to 

include neighborly input and interesting tidbits and ideas for Citizen Science 

projects. Now it shares many items just for fun as well-- like a newsletter-- while 

still documenting the budding core projects of Grow Wild! which are: 

 Jackson Street Sioux City, Iowa  “The Flower House” 

  4th Street Sioux City, Iowa  “The Yanney Gardens at Guarantee Roofing” 

  Talbot Road Sioux City, Iowa   “The Wild Mess In Progress” Test Gardens 

  Memorial Drive Sioux City, Iowa  “The Pocket Prairie” Friends of Stone 

State Park prairie restoration 

If you have anything you would like to share, please email photos and text to: 

ruthluis@evertek.net      or text photos and ideas to (712)490-9039 

mailto:ruthluis@evertek.net

